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Let Your Light Shine! 
 

Our value this half term is kindness which is great 
as in Year 6 we always try to be of a mind to be 
kind. We will be focusing on how to be kind and 

support others who need kindness during our collec-
tive worships and in class. 

Hopefully the nice weather will continue for a few 
more weeks but coats and wellies will become essen-
tial. Any questions please contact the office and I 

will get back to you as soon as I can! 
 

For PE this half term we are operating a two week 
timetable, as is the practice in many secondary 

schools, which means that in Week B (week begin-
ning 4th Nov) PE will be on Monday and Friday, 
Week A (week beginning 11th Nov) PE will be on 

Wednesday and Friday and then repeating the al-
ternating weekly pattern. We will remind the chil-
dren on the day before until they get the hang of 
it.  Also please remember to provide you child with 
tape or remove their earrings on PE days if they 

are unable to do so. 

This half term’s learning: 
 

This half term’s topic is the environment.  
This means our topic focus this half term will 

be Geography. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

English learning objectives: 
This half term we will begin by reading Floodland 

by Marcus Sedgewick. We will be using our creativ-
ity to write to persuade and inform. 

Maths learning objectives: 
In Maths we will be developing our knowledge of 
fractions and finish the term by looking at meas-
urements We will also continue to practice our 
arithmetic skills daily looking at a range of efficient 
methods and strategies. 

Other curriculum areas : 
 

This half term we will be starting our new topic 
about the environment and how as humans we im-
pact upon this.  
  
In Science we will be learning about classification of 
living things  
 
In Computing we will begin by refreshing our 
knowledge on the important topic of E-safety and 
how to act responsibly and stay safe digitally as 
well as looking at how information is presented and 
published on websites. 
 
In Art we will be exploring cityscapes through the 
medium of drawing. In the style of Stephen Wilt-
shire and creating our own wintery versions of these 
for display in school. 


